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COMMANDERôS CORNER 

 

GOOD NEWS! The lounge 

remodel is about to be-

gin!  The Post will be closed 

on Sunday, August 4th.  The 

furniture in the lounge will be 

moved to the back hall that 

day.  The Post will open on 

Monday, August 5th.  Please 

use the event door on the 

south side of the building.  A 

smoking area will be pro-

vided on the west side of the 

building. 

 

More good news:  Stacey Honeyman was awarded 

$5,000.00 for a Community Block Grant from Home 

Depot.  This will be used for materials to refurnish the 

outside of the front of the building. 

 

Bar hours will change starting in August.  On Sun-

days the bar will be closing at 8:00 pm.  All other 

nights the normal closing will remain 10:00 pm.  It 

will be up to the bartender's discretion whether to re-

main open longer, if people are drinking, or earlier if 

very few people are there or not drinking.  The bar-

tender will give a 30 minute last call before closing. 

 

One more reminder to watch the language being 

used.  This is a family organization and some of the 

talk has been getting very "off color".  This warning 

also applies to the patio area.  Some folks watch their 

language in the lounge, but forget all caution outside. 

 

Remember our Veterans and active military. 

 

Chuck Blay, Commander   

AUXILIARY  

 
In an effort to clean up an area that had been ne-

glected became something much bigger. Karrie, 

Susie, and I one afternoon started planting flowers in 

several old pots, throwing away broken dumped items 

left laying in this corner area of the patio.  

 

Once we started unfolding this great little area the 

ñShe Shedò was born. Now it looks nice and clean 

when walking into the front door of our Post as this 

area is visible to the front door. We have new chairs 

with new area rug, new sign thanks to Louie and lots 

of fun other little items thanks to Carol, Janet, Susie, 

Karrie, and myself.  

 

Itôs coming along and all is welcome to enjoy our new 

ñShe Shedò.  

 

Stacey Honeyman, Auxiliary President 
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SAL SQUADRON  
 

We hope all are having a wonderful summer break. 

SAL has been raising funds for the new and upcom-

ing remodel. In the last year we have given out over 

$15,000 to our charities and toward the remodel. 

Great job to all! SAL now ranks number five in our 

district of 67 posts. 

 

Our post is looking better by the day! We have new 

garage doors and new paint on back patio, and a new 

She Shed for the ladies of our post. The outside yard 

is looking much better. We have trimmed trees 

around the post and the boys scouts are keeping up 

with the cutting of the grass and cleaning up around 

the building. Thank you scouts for all of your hard 

work! 

 

We still have a lot to do around our Post. There con-

tinue to be issues between our members. I think some 

of us have maybe forgotten why we are here. We are 

here for God and country, for our military, for our 

Vets and families, for our members and for our future 

members. Remember, the people who serve at the 

post are volunteers, the bartenders, the cooks, the 

people who do bingo for us all, etc. We need to keep 

that in mind. These people need to be treated better; 

they need to be treated with respect, as they should 

also give respect to others. We donôt need people 

making rude comments about one another or making 

up petitions for people to sign. If you have a problem 

with someone, you should try taking that person aside 

and discussing those issues, one on one. If you cannot 

resolve the problem or come to an agreement, the 

next step is to write a letter in hopes that it will be 

resolved. We are starting this year at ground zero. We 

have so much to do at our post, and we are getting it 

done! There should be zero tolerance for this type of 

behavior. The disrespect for the members and volun-

teers and the profanity needs to stop. We are indi-

viduals who have become a family, that come to this 

post for the sole purpose of supporting our military, 

our vets and families, to the members of our post, for 

God and country. Be kind to each other, be respectful 

to one another. There are people here that volunteer 

to take care of you and your families. Take care of 

them. We are all in this together. 

 

Have a wonderful summer break SAL will reconvene 

in September, Sept 12th at 6:00 pm. Thank you all for 

your support. 

 

 Huey Geller, SAL Commander 

 

SAL CHAPLAIN 

May the strength of God sustain us; may the power of 

God preserve us; may the hands of God protect us; 

may the way of God direct us; may the love of God 

go with us forever.  

 

Michael Mcinerney,  SAL Chaplain 
 

 

JANETS CORNER 
 

Hope everyone is having a great summer! The heat is 

here!  YEAH! The remodeling project is going to be-

gin! There will be a few changes at the Post during 

the remodel.  The Post will be closed all day on Sun-

day, August 4th.  The construction crew will move 

the bar to the back hall during the remodel.  We will 

open up as usual on Monday, August 5th in the back 

hall.  Please use the Event door on the south side of 

the building.  There will be a smoking area on the 

west side of the building.  No one will be allowed in 

the front hall during the remodel.  The kitchen will be 

closed for the month of August.  There will be limited 

food available in the back hall during this time.  

 Please ask either Robyn O'Bryan or myself about 

when food will be available.  We will still have Bingo 

and some Karaoke in the back hall. 

 

The Soldier's Shipment Party was a success! There 

were a lot of volunteers to help which was 

great!  Thanks to Ava and Debbie Stafford for all 

your hard work.  Also a big thanks to Alex Wren who 

took the boxes to the Post Office and Candace Gray, 

Post Master and Michael Kurien, Clerk for processing 

all the boxes.  

 

Starting August 1st, the hours of operation at the Post 

will change a little.  We will open at noon as usual 

(except when we are having Sunday breakfast, then 

we open at 9:00 am but not in the month of August 

due to the remodel) and we will close at 8:00 pm on 

Sundays only.  During the week we will continue to 

close at 10:00 pm.  It will be up to the bartender's dis-

cretion when we will close depending how many peo-

ple are there, if they are drinking or if only 1 or 2 are 

there.  The bartender will give last call 30 minutes 

prior to closing. 

http://www.legionpost11-11.org 
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Just want to once again say a big thank you to all of 

our volunteers.  I appreciate every one of you and we 

could not do what we do for our Veterans without 

you volunteers.  And that is why we are all here to 

help and serve our Veterans.  

 

Janet Lee, Club Manager 

 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

 

SAL  BINGO 

August 10th & 24th  

Come out and support our SAL charitiesðAmerican 

Legion Child Welfare Foundation, Fisher House 

Foundation, Combat Soldiers Recovery Fund, and 

Adaptive Sports Center.  Bingo is held on every sec-

ond and fourth Saturday of the Month at Post 11-11 

beginning at 6:00 PM.   

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

 

 

POST 11-11 Hall Rental 

Are you planning an upcoming wedding, gradua-

tion party, bridal shower, baby shower or birth-

day party ? Check with us for the available dates 

for  the hall. 

Janet 303-466-1278. 

 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Email Address - Add, Change or Delete  

If you have any changes to your email ad-

dress or would like to receive the 

monthly Post Newsletter online, please 

email  LegionPost11 -11@comcast.net . 

Thank you!  

Etta  

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

SUPPORT OUR TROOPS 

CARE PACKAGES 

Donôt forget to drop off some items to be 

shipped to our troops now serving in Afghani-

stan.   

A basket is located at the entry of the Post along 

with a suggested list of items needed by our 

troops.  The DOD approved list of items is also 

on our website:  http://legionpost11-11.org 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

http://www.legionpost11-11.org 
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Saturday, September 7, 2019 

Registration 7-10  

          Awards 1 PM 

                          No Entry Fee  

         Proceeds to benefit  

        American Legion 

 

     American Legion Post 11-11  

9959 Wadsworth Blvd (Old Wadsworth) 

  303-466-1278 

 
 

   
 Drink Specials, Hamburgers and  

           Hot Dogs available 

BREAKFAST BURRITOS & BAKE SALE PROVIDED BY  

LADIES AUXILIARY  

 

DJ   RAFFLES  50/50 
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AUGUST 2019 

NO MEALS SERVED THIS MONTH DUE TO REMODEL 

Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

  
 

 
 

 

 1 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

2 
Steaks 
6 PM 

 
Karaoke 

8 PM 

 

 

4 
 
 

POST  
CLOSED 

5 
 

Texas  
Holdôem 

6 PM 

6 
 
 

7 
 
 

8 
 
 

9 
 

Karaoke 
8 PM 

10 
SAL  

Bingo 
6 PM 

Hot Dogs 
& Chips 

11 
 
 

12 
 

Texas  
Holdôem 

6 PM 

13 
 
 

14 
 
 

15 
 

16 
 

COMET 
BAND 
8 PM 

17 
 
 
 
 

18 
 
 

19 
 

Texas  
Holdôem 

6 PM 

20 
 
 

21 
 
 

22 
 

23 
 

Karaoke 
8 PM 

24 
 

SAL 
Bingo 
6 PM 

Hot Dogs 
& Chips 

25 
 

Newsletter 
Assembly  

Noon 

26 
 

Texas  
Holdôem 

6 PM 

27 
 
 

28 
 
 

29 30 
 

Karaoke 
8 PM 

31 
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